
February 7, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I hereby appoint J. Peter Maciel to sign letters and applications for any filings with 
regulatory agencies on our behalf, and to receive and exchange data between our 
company, the agents company and the agency in connection with certification for 
any products that our company owns or manufactures. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Nguyen 
Compliance Mgr. 
The Toro Company 

5825 Jasmine Street  Riverside, California 92504-1183  951/688-9221 

Toro Irrigation


